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20/06/2023  15:11:132023/2333/T SUPPRT Annonymous At first I was worried these trees were going to be removed, however upon proper reading of this application, it 

seems Camden Council are sensibly and pro-actively managing these trees before they become a problem for 

themselves and the abutting buildings. The tree line is currently a mess, with the trees growing into each other 

and, with various new bits sprouting off etc.. so it is right that these trees are pruned for their own good, or else 

the less strong ones will start to be out-competed and die. Aesthetically, they will look better with their crowns 

levelled and of even sizes. It is also important that the trees are kept away from the abutting building, or else 

the trees could start to cause damage to the building in the form of damp/green mould etc.. These trees if 

allowed to grow much more will also stop residents getting sunlight, which is not something anyone wants. 

Should these trees start causing a problem for the local buildings etc. Camden Council would then potentially 

be liable for repairs to said buildings, which would be a total waste of tax payers money. As a resident of one 

of the new blocks of flats directly facing the trees, I am in favour of this application, as long as this job is done 

professionally. I also think Camden Council should make it clear that this application has come from them, and 

not the residents of the new flats, as it is clearly causing local resentment.
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